
Dear parents, 

We are currently raising funds for the years 6’s leavers party which will be the 20th July, 3-6pm at The 

Bull (Old Chester Road, Great Sutton, Ellesmere Port, CH66 3NZ) and we are currently asking for a 

donation of £10 per child to help pay for it.  

The party will include a photo booth, chocolate fountain, hotdog roller, popcorn machine, candy floss 

machine, slush machine as well as decorations. 

I have added the link to pay into an online pot.      https://pay.collctiv.com/year-6-leavers-party-84306 

In regard to the Leavers Hoodies, I will get more forms for those who haven’t ordered/paid, should 

you want one for your child. Please note, due to the deadline passing the price has increased to £20. 

This money can be paid directly to Tiny T’s who are supplying them (contact details are on the form). 

From Kim (Jacob A’s Mum)   
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